*ALERT** Priming Streets - CLICK HERE

News Release Date
03-28-2024

*ALERT** Starting tomorrow March 29, 2024 we will begin priming streets for the
upcoming chip seal project. Areas affected will be the Golden Anchor and
Pleasantview Subdivisons. We will do everything we can to ensure that impacts are
minimal but please use patience.


https://www.utelake.com/administration/page/alert-priming-streets-click-here

